
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

A Public Hearing has been scheduled at the request of the Elgin 
Planning and Zoning Commission for a Rezoning Request for 2469 
Main Street, Elgin, South Carolina 29045 from Residential (RS1) to 
Commercial (GC1).  This is the location of Potter Community Park. 

The Public Hearing will take place on Thursday, July 13, 2023, at 
6:30 pm at Elgin Town Hall. 

Please contact Elgin Town Hall at 803-438-2362 if you have any 
questions. 


